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BY E-MAIL 
 
June 28, 2013 
 
Nicole Geneau 
NextEra Energy Canada , ULC 
390 Bay Street, Suite 1720 
Toronto ON  M5H 2Y2 
 
Dear Ms. Geneau:  
 
Re: Leave to construct application by Varna Wind Inc.,  

Board File No. EB-2012-0442 
  
On June 24, 2013, Varna Wind Inc. (the “Applicant”) filed its reply submissions with the 
Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) in the above noted matter.  
 
In its reply submission the Applicant states that negotiations concerning the issues 
raised by the Ritzemas, the Oldfields and Hydro One Networks Inc. are ongoing.   
 
The Board has decided to defer its decision on this application until such time that the 
above noted negotiations have progressed and agreements, if any, are achieved with 
the respective parties The Board has therefore decided to give the Applicant and the 
three parties noted above an opportunity to resolve these matters, failing which the 
Board will address these in its decision.   
 
Please keep the Board informed on the status of the negotiations and notify the Board 
of their outcome.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c. All Parties in EB-2012-0442 
  


